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The stockings are no longer hung with care and all the gifts have been
unwrapped but EXxCEL School is ready to roll into the Spring semester.
Here are just a few of the highlights leading into January.

Student news- There are currently 54 wolves in the EXCEL pack at this
point. The students have returned from Christmas Break and are
excited and eager to learn.

Staff news- We have brought on a new elementary school teacher, Ms.
Verbeck, to help handle the growing elementary school load. Ms. Wexell
was the staff member of the month for December for her outstanding
dedication and outgoing attitude.

Building news- Mr. Kegebein has the building looking great to start the
spring semester after getting to work in the peace and quiet of
Christmas Break.



